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Industrial Pharmacy Specialization 

Research Interests in 
Pharmaceutical include the 
development of drug 
formulation and evaluation of 
novel drug delivery and 
technologies, models of drug 
delivery to the testing of their 
biocompatibility and 
pharmaceutical processing 
Rheology of gels and drug 
controlled release. Local 
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Anesthetics and drug delivery 
during flexible cystoscopy in men 
urology 
applications.Development of 
medical devices. 

Pain evaluation devices.In Vitro 
methods to assess 
biocompatibility and functional 
performance of drug delivery. 
Drug Formation and technology 
applications. Antimicrobial drug 
control in urology catheters 
applications. Development of 
multi filters techniques to 
control the toxicity in tobacco 
smoking. 

2003 UK 
Brighton 

University 
   

Qualification 

11 years Experience 

 


